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LCS TITLE:  EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS UNDER THE COLORADO OPEN RECORDS ACT  

Fiscal Summary of Initiative 94 

This fiscal summary, prepared by the nonpartisan Director of Research of the Legislative Council, 

contains a preliminary assessment of the measure's fiscal impact.  A full fiscal impact statement for 

this initiative is or will be available at www.colorado.gov/bluebook.  This fiscal summary identifies 

the following impact. 

 

Local government impact.  Initiative 94 will increase workload and costs for school districts and 

charter schools that receive open records requests for educational materials.  Potential costs will vary 

by district and school, and depend on the number and complexity of requests and the educational 

materials that are currently publicly available.  A portion of these costs will be offset by fee revenue 

that may be charged for staff time and copies of public records. 

 

Economic impacts.  While this measure may impact administrative fees and employment for school 

districts to address open record requests, any economic impact from the measure will be minimal. 
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